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Dear representatives, 

I strongly oppose  HB 3119. We all know  the massive negative changes we are all 

experiencing due to human-caused climate change. Now is not the time to turn back. 

We must step forward with difficult choices.  

Do not roll back on our proposed and needed Clean Air Truck. We can't wait any 

longer. We have to change, and as our elected leaders, it stands to you to set the 

course for us all, no matter how uncomfortable those choices may be. Caving and 

capitulating to money and industry is worse.  

Stand for the future, stand for all our futures.  

Please do not cave to the money from industry to the detriment of our community, 

and the future of our planet.  

Please oppose HB 3119. 

Thanks, 

Rosalie McDougall 

 


